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Dear Mr. Eby,

Congratulations on becoming B.C.'s newest Attorney General. | wish you a long and
productive reign.

By now you should have received my package containing a book, a letter, and a draft
copy of the Wrongful Death Accountability Act.

| sent this same package to each of the NDP and Green Party MLAs, and | am pleased
to report that | have heard from four of your fellow MLAs.

Mike Farnworth, Leonard Krog, Lana Popham, and Nicholas Simons have all reached
out to me and have uniformly suggested that | contact you to arrange a meeting. Our
group, the Wrongful Death Law Reform Society, will come to either Victoria, or
Vancouver Point Grey, to meet with you and your team to discuss this new law and to
explain its importance in ensuring justice in cases of wrongful deaths. We can provide a
history of the outdated Family Compensation Act and illustrate why this old Act is failing
the people of British Columbia.

We are at your service and will do whatever you need to bring this new Act to the
legislature as soon as possible. | look forward to meeting you soon.

Sincerely,
Catherine Adamson
Vice-President, Wrongful Death Law Reform Society



